
CLOSURE OF JSC OFFICE FOR THE NEXT TWO (2) WEEKS 
 
Please be advised the JSC/ATTIC/TTII Office, 46-50 Picton Street, Newtown, P.O.S. will be closed for two 
(2) weeks effective Saturday 8th May, 2021. This is in light of the advisory of the Prime Minister during 
his Press Conference on Friday 7th May 2021 about the COVID-19 situation.  
 
The Secretariat will be operating remotely and contact information for staff are as follows: 
 
Mr. Raphyl Williams – General Manager – manager@attic.org.tt / raphylwilliams@tii.org.tt  
Mr. Vindon Hadaway – Information Systems & Quality Assurance Officer – vindon.hadaway@ttii.org.tt  
Mrs. Destline Augustine – Accounting Officer – dthomas@attic.org.tt  
Ms. Carol Jaggernauth – Communication & Education Officer - cj@ttii.org.tt  
Mr. Nicholas Lochan – ATTIC Relationship )Officer – research@attic.org.tt  
Ms. Ruqayyah Ali – TTII Relationship Officer – ruqayyahali@ttii.org.tt 
Ms. Ornella Lovell – Administrative Coordinator – admincoordinator@attic.org.tt  
 
For All State Licensing matters, please e-mail mail@ttii.org.tt  
 
For All CPD related matters, please e-mail admin@ttii.org.tt  
 
Our company mobile number is 777-3780 
 
We will advise of the re-opening of our offices, as we receive further updates from the Government of 
the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago. 
 
Stay safe and sanitised!! 
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